
lng. JindÍich VaÍeka
starosta mésta Piíbram

PRíBRAM

PÍíbram May 22,2018

Dear Mr Tartaud,

I am writing to invite you, another member of your comitee and the members oÍ your fire
brigade to the municipalfestival Salmaj which will take place on September 8, 2018.

I trully hope the firemen will be able to arrive in PÍíbram and take part in the traditional
Run up to the Svata Hora Stairs.

We would greatly appreciate if you could confirm your participation by July 15,2018 at the
e m a i I ad d ress : 9i alg r rr a i.talr_o_ !,1 §-t! q yq@: l, I L Q r q 

t Il v t t .

Your arrival in PÍíbram is expected on Friday September 7.

Sincerely,

Wim Tartaud

Klagerstuin 145

1689 JX Zwagg

Holland
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